
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  

(KNEESALL ROAD, MOORHOUSE ROAD AND THE BAR, LAXTON) 

 (30MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2023 (3348) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 

deliver highway services. The existing 30 mph speed limits have been extended to 

better match the extents of the village on Kneesall Road, Moorhouse Road and The 

Bar, Laxton. 

The extension of the 30-mph speed limit will help to improve road safety for the 

residents of Laxton, Newark. 


